
 

        

New Jersey Pinelands Commission to hold its next meeting in the  
Parish Centre at St. Ann’s Catholic Church in Pemberton, NJ 

 (January 3, 2017) 

 

The New Jersey Pinelands Commission has rescheduled its next monthly meeting from January 13th to 

January 24th and will hold the meeting in the Parish Centre at St. Ann’s Catholic Church in Pemberton 

Township, NJ. The changes in date and location were made in response to public comment asking for 

additional time and a larger meeting space. 

 

The meeting will commence at 9:30 a.m. on January 24, 2017 in the Parish Centre, which is located on 

22 Trenton Road in the Browns Mills section of Pemberton. For directions to St. Ann’s Church, please 

click here.  

 

The agenda for this meeting will include an opportunity for the public to comment on the South Jersey 

Gas Company’s application to build a natural gas pipeline in the Pinelands. For additional information 

about the application and the public comment period, please click here.  

 

Please note: The meeting was originally scheduled to be held in the Ocean Acres Community Center in  

Manahawkin, NJ.  

 

#### 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/St.+Ann's+Church/@39.9722135,-74.5844762,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x89c16a7aa8cb4649:0x25e8cf7bcdeb91ac!8m2!3d39.9722094!4d-74.5822822
http://www.nj.gov/pinelands/home/news/special.shtml

